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Summary 

This bill directs a study of Minnesota Statutes and Rules to determine compliance with the 
Equal Rights Amendment (ERA) to the United States Constitution, with a specific focus on a 
review of sex-specific language and sex-specific treatments or requirements.   

The revisor of statutes, in coordination with Senate Counsel, Research, and Fiscal Analysis and 
the House Research Department, is directed to complete the study.  A bill correcting any 
language determined to be in conflict with the ERA must be prepared for the 2023 legislative 
session. 
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